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27/11/2019  18:40:502019/5075/P COMMNT Roger Gifford The design is inappropriate for the street and looks out of place.  The extra storey will clearly block out the sun 

from the properties behind but my main objection is the style and appearance of the new house from the road, 

juxtaposed as it would be with the authenticity of Gloucester Crescent and the western end of Inverness Street
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